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PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(CAMPO) is updating the 2017 Southeast Area Study 
(SEAS) to refresh its recommendations for land use and 
transportation.

WHAT WE’VE DONE SINCE

Since Phase 1 Engagement, we’ve completed the 
technical analysis which, when combined with public 
input, helped the project team create draft bicycle and 
pedestrian, transit, and roadway recommendations.

WHAT WE NEED FROM YOU
We want to hear from you! We’re asking for your 
feedback on our draft multimodal recommendations 
and input about your priorities. 
Do the recommendations address the issues you care 
about? What’s important to you?

WHAT WE HEARD FROM YOU
Last summer, as part of Phase I Engagement, we asked 
you about your vision for the SEAS Update and what 
transportation issues were most critical. The following 
came from your feedback.

Visit the project website to learn more about the project and read the full summary of Phase 1 Engagement.

seareastudyupdate.com
Take the online public survey!
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Guiding Principles (updated from 2017 SEAS)

LIVABILITY

TRAFFIC FLOW

SUSTAINABLE GROWTH

TRAVEL SAFETY
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FREIGHT MOVEMENT


